
June 15, 2020 

Stevenson City Council 

City Council Members, 

El Rio Texicantina is asking for a Right of Way Permit that would grant us permission to 
serve and/or use the front (south side) of our building as a walkway to our new outdoor 
dining area on the east side of our building. As stated in 9:66.04.020 we must have a 42 
inch barrier or permanent demarcation of designated areas where alcohol will be served.  

To provide adequate room for service as well as pedestrian traffic, we are requesting a 
2.5X6inch spaced sticker line be placed four feet from the inside of the curb. This line does 
not exclude traffic from passing thru the service area but will clearly show WSLCB where 
our service area will be. Our staff will do our best to adopt a pedestrian “right of way” 
policy, to help alleviate any congestion within this space. A photograph has been included 
to help visualize the area being evaluated.  

We feel that the addition of outdoor dining in our local downtown would be a major asset.  
This expansion or seating allows higher capacity to meet and help with Covid regulations.  
We are thankful for you taking the time to review our application. If there is any additional 
information we can provide please feel free to contact us.  

Sincerely yours, 

Carly and Steve McKee 

Owners of El Rio Texicantina 

El Rio Texicantina

c541.645.0188 PO Box 448 Stevenson Wa, 98648  carly@elriotexicantina.com
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